
                                                                                                                                   

 

 
Public Service Announcement 
 
QEC Customer Care office in Iqaluit closed from November 26th to 
December 2nd, 2024 
 
Start Date: November 22, 2024 
End Date:  December 2, 2024 
Iqaluit                                 30 sec 
 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) would like to inform the public that the Customer Care 
office in Iqaluit will be temporarily closed from November 26th to December 2nd, 
2024, due to staff rotation. 

Customer service can be reached through the Customer Care line in Baker Lake:           
867-793-4200 or our toll-free number 1-866-710-4200 and by email: 
customercare@qec.nu.ca.  

We encourage QEC customers to sign up for online bill payments through their 
personal online banking accounts. To do so, select "Qulliq Energy Corporation" as the 
payee. When prompted, enter your QEC billing account number without the decimal 
point, ensuring all zeros are included. 

For further information on all payment options, please visit our website at 
www.qec.nu.ca.  

QEC thanks residents for their understanding and apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 
 

###  
Media Contact:  
 
Mariana Barney 
Manager, Corporate Communications 
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7524 
mbarney-guardado@qec.nu.ca 
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